


This week, we set up a meeting with Dr. Ortega and Dr. Fenton to get additional input on devices. From our email correspondence, Dr. Ortega informed us that up to this point, they have tried working with the ThinkLabs, Stethee and CliniCloud devices. We can find out which aspects were beneficial and detrimental, applying this information to our own design. We also researched the theory behind Cepstral analysis using resources from Dr. Barbour. With this information, we hope to determine which specifications and functions of our device are most important, from the physician’s perspective. This will allow us to narrow down our current list of ideas. This is a necessary step that must be done before beginning to prototype, so that we have a clearer understanding. 
In addition to hearing from the physician’s side, we also put together a user experience survey for Dr. Ortega to give to some of his clinic patients. This survey will cover more of the physical components of the device, such as how it is worn, its size, and its durability, to name a few. Hopefully, this survey will give both our group, as well as the telemedicine physicians, a better understanding of how impactful and useful this device can be. We aim to create a device that not only captures the necessary information needed by the physician to fully assess a patient, but also is something that patients would want to use to maintain or even better their personal health. 



